Ministry for Finance
Value added Tax (VAT) Department
Department of Inland Revenue
Grand Bahama

PUBLIC NOTICE

In an effort to assist with the Filing of VAT Returns, the Business
Community is advised that the VAT Department will be hosting a Free

VAT Filing Workshop from June 13th, 2017 through June 15th, 2017, at
the Customs Department Conference Room from 10:00am - 1:30pm.
Workshop sessions are as follows:

SESSION DATE TIME

SESSION 2 June 13th, 2017 12 p.m.- 1:30 p.m.
SESSION1 June 14th,2017 | 10a.m.-11:30 a.m.
SESSION 2 June 14th, 2017 12 p.m.— 1:30 p.m.
SESSION1 |  Junei5th, 2017 | 10a.m.-11:30a.m.
SESSION 2 June 15th, 2017 12 p.m.—- 1:30 p.m.

VENU: Customs Department Conference Room
C.A. Smith Building, Freeport, Grand Bahama

As seating is limited, please contact the VAT Office at (242)352-8610/12/13
to reserve your space.




